
Town of Hammond 

Board Meeting Minutes 

February 14, 2022 

 

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, February 14, 2022, at the Hammond 

Town Hall at 1816 County Road E. 

 

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm. 

 

The agenda was approved motion by Anderson/Wynveen second. 

 

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Miller/Aune second. 

 

Minutes from January 10, 2022 regular meeting were approved motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Treasures report from January 2022 was approved: motion by Aune/Wynveen second. 

$70.95 Interest on checking 

$53.14 Interest on savings 

$1,554,028.04 Check Book balance 

$303,682.84 Savings balance 

$21,660.30 Park fund 

$13,572.82 Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills 

$33,191.60 Impact Fee Account 

 

Recycle Report: All good, we are planning a tire roundup and appliance collection September 24, from 8:00 – 1:00. 

 

Planning Commission; Meeting was held on February 7.   Nick Weidling was absent.  Angela Popenhagen and Ty Dodge 

were in attendance. 

Ty Dodge presented a preliminary Plat for Sharilynne Prairie. Steven’s Engineering will be handling this project for the 

Town. 

They worked on reviewing ordinances; Subdivision Ordinance and the needs assessment/Impact fees.  

Hawkins, Olson and Weidling are up for re-appointment in April. Paul will follow-up to see if all would like to continue 

on Planning Committee. 
 

Agenda:  

Wyatt Porter – 2 lot CSM – was approved; motion by Wynveen/Miller second. 
 

Roads:  

The Walquist bridge should get approval, the town will be responsible for 20% of cost. The culvert on 190th Street and 90th 

Ave. that is need of replacement, it is covered by the 50/50 program from the county, the cost is approximately $10,000 

for the town.  

The trees on the curve of 160th need to be removed, there is approximately 160 trees. The owners will be notified. 
 

Chairman report: Paul elaborated a little more on the work we have done concerning the RR crossings in the Town.  We 

will be stripping them in the spring, adding the reflective tape on the stop signs and adding a stop sign on 160th.   

Worked some on the comprehensive plan, waiting for census data.  

The Baldwin airport was notified that the debris left from the cutting of their trees need to be removed from the drainage 

area before the spring thaw. 
 

Next meeting scheduled for March 21, 2022. 

Being no other business, the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second. 

 

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins 

 

 


